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Comment #1 

From: Sherwin Start  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 11:16 AM 
To: Godsoe, Benjamin 
Subject: DACSS 

I am writing today in Support  of the GRAND LAKE  DACSS - Its LONG OVER DUE- THANK YOU  and all the 
Commission Members  by taking this action! Our  Cultural Heritage is being eroded at an alarming ever 
increasing  rate every where trough out the State of Maine!   All I can say is a  “WELL-DONE” ! 

There are many other areas of the State that are equally deserving of this Land Use Designation as 
well!   

Sherwin A. Start  M.S.  

 

 

 


